
                                                

Wednesday 19th October 2016 

 

Please note that the content of this and every newsletter is relevant  

information for both our school and Little Lizards parents. 

 

Have a lovely half term break.  

We look forward to welcoming you back on Monday 31st October. 

 

Please call Little Lizards on 01326 290066 if you would like to book a 

place for your child at holiday club. 
 

 

Harvest Festival 

Thank you to everyone who came to our Harvest Festival yesterday. Many thanks also for the generous 

donations of vegetables for our harvest soup and all of the produce given to us to send to the Helston 

and Lizard Foodbank. We must also thank Liz Hill for preparing the delicious harvest soup which was 

enjoyed after the service. 

 

Brass Lessons 

A reminder that if your child plays a brass instrument their lessons will now take 

place on a Tuesday afternoon from 3.15pm – 3.45pm.  
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Cross Country  

The 3rd cross country league race takes place on Tuesday 1st November at 

Helston Community College. This also includes an infant fun run for our 

younger pupils in classes 1 & 2. Separate letters have gone out to those 

children who have shown an interest in taking part.  

 

Parents Questions & Answers Session 

Andrew Mercer will be in school on Wednesday 2nd November offering a question and answer session for 

parents who may need some support or advice on issues such as behaviour or social communication. No 

appointment nesessary, if you would like to have a very informal chat with Andrew please come to the 

school between 1.30pm and 3.00pm. 

 

Open Afternoon 

We will be hosting an Open Afternoon on Monday 7th November primarily for children and their parents 

who are due to start school in September 2017. Little Lizards will also be open to show potential new 

children around the nursery and play areas. If you would like to join us between 1.30pm and 2.30pm you 

will be most welcome. 

 

Jo Buckley Family Photgraph Sessions 

Advance notice that Jo Buckley will be back in school on Friday 11th November 

and Saturday 12th November for family photograph sessions. The sessions are 

for 30 minutes, by appointment only and can be made through Lyndsay Bray in 

the school office. There is a £10 booking fee which is payable when you book 

your session. The session times are as follows : 11th November 2.30pm – 

7.00pm and 12th November 8.30am – 7pm. 

 

School Lunch Menu 

The latest school menu which will go up until Easter 2017 is now available to view on the school website, 

under “Useful Information”. Copies of the menu will be sent home on the first day of term. Lunch for 

Monday 31st October will be Bangers with a Mash Mountain or Sizzling Bean Fajita. Dessert is Warm 
Fruit Sponge with Custard. 
 

Academic Achievements 

This week we are congratulating……….. 

 

Class 1 – Miss Beirne : Congratualtions to Ayse who is this week’s Star of the Week. Ayse earned this by 

trying extra specially hard to concentrate when writing her letters and numbers.  

 

Class 2 – Mrs Jane : Amber has been awarded the Star of the Week for continuosly working well in all of 

her lessons. Mrs Jane is very proud of Amber  and the entire the class for their fantastic efforts in 

moving up the reading mountain. 

 

Class 3 - Miss Wells : Two Stars of Week in Class 3 this week. Rose is working really hard and producing 

some beautiful handwriring. Livi has made great progress in learning her 8x tables, achieving 100/100 in 

a recent test. 

 

Class 4 - Mr Griffin : Congratulations to Lucy-Jo for sucessfully multiplying and dividing her fractions! 

Huge credit also to Ben Woodmansey for continously modelling exemplery behaviour.  

 

School Association 

Plaese find attached to this emailed newsletter a copy of the minutes from the recent School 

Association meeting. 



Future Events and Diary Dates 

Friday 28th October – Celebrate Halloween at Mullion Football Club.  

Monday 31st October – Return to school 

Tuesday 1st November – Cross Country Helston Community College 4pm includes an infant race. 

Wednesday 2nd November – Parent Q & A session with Andrew Mercer. Supporting issues such as social 

communication and behaviour. 1- 3pm in the school hall. No appointment necessary.  

Monday 7th November – School and Little Lizards Open Afternoon 1.30 – 2.30pm 

Friday 11th & Saturday 12th November – Jo Buckley Family Photo sessions. Please see Lyndsay Bray for 

more details. 

Thursday 17th November – School Association Meeting 9am in the Reading Room  

Thursday 1st December – School Christmas Fair 2 – 4pm 

Friday 2nd December - Last swimming session  

Friday 2nd December – The Lizard Lifeboat Christmas Carolaire 7pm (to include our school choir) 

Tuesday 6th December – Key Stage 1 Nativity 2pm 

Wednesday 7th December - Key Stage 1 Nativity 2pm 

Tuesday 13th December – The Christmas Journey, 3.30pm The Lizard Methodist Chapel 

Wednesday 14th December – Christmas Lunch Day & Christmas Jumpers in aid of Save the Children 

Thursday 15th December – Key Stage 2 Carol Service, St Wynwallow Church 6.30pm 

Friday 16th December – Christmas party and non-uniform (Christmas jumpers a must wear!!) 

Friday 16th December – Break up for Christmas holidays 1pm 

Tuesday 3rd January – Return to school  

Monday 27th March 2017 – Year 6 parents meeting, Mullion School. Time TBC 

Thursday 15th June 2017 - New Intake Evening (Year 6), Mullion School Time TBC 

 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and 

information.www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk 
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